

PartnerSHIP 4 Health

September 2014

www.partnerSHIP4Health.org







Welcome to the PartnerSHIP 4 Health e-newsletter. In this edition you will discover the following:

- City of Moorhead strengthens local indoor air ordinance
- Perham Health offers new weight management benefit
- Dilworth-Glyndon-Felton (DGF) Schools offer healthy snacks to elementary students
- Glendalough Bike Trail schedules open house
- Lake Region Healthcare awarded Bike Friendly Business Silver Status

Glendalough Bike Trail Open House Friday, September 26th

After a long process of planning and construction, the Glendalough Bike Trail in Battle Lake opened this summer. Popular with tourists and local residents, the bike trail hosts bikers on a daily basis. Consider participating in the open house celebration! Click below for additional information.

More Information

TOBACCO-FREE 4 HEALTH

ClearWay Minnesota Updates E-cigarette Video!

This updated video highlights current information about ecigarettes as well as the new Minnesota law.



E-Cigarettes in Minnesota

For more information on ecigarettes or the Tobacco-Free 4 Health Coalition Please Contact:

> Keely Ihry keely.ihry@co.clay.mn.us 218-299-718

Lake Region Healthcare Receives Bike Friendly

Bike Friendly
Business Silver
Status

According to Lake Region
Healthcare President and
CEO, Larry Schulz, "The
effort to make bicycling an
attractive transportation
alternative is just one of the
many ways we're partnering
with employees and the
community to focus on
wellness and preventive
health."

Read more

For information about how your organization can receive "Bike Friendly" Status contact: patrick.hollister@co.clay.mn.us

City of Moorhead Updates the Local Clean Indoor Air Ordinance!

Congratulations to the City of Moorhead for supporting common sense regulations and adding electronic delivery devices (ecigarettes) into their local clean indoor air ordinance. This update prohibits the use of electronic delivery devices in indoor public workplaces where conventional cigarettes are prohibited.

For questions regarding this ordinance, contact Keely Ihry at

keely.ihry@co.clay.mn.us or 218-299-7182.



Perham Health Offers New Benefit

"Working with PartnerSHIP 4 Health has enhanced our ability to address obesity. The resource and expertise sharing by PartnerSHIP 4 Health has positively impacted our health care

facility as well as our community."

Beth Ulschmid Director of Clinic Operations Perham Health

Read more



DGF Schools Offer Healthy Snacks to Elementary Students

According to school board member Cheryl Stetz, DGF Schools have made a commitment to provide a healthy snack to all elementary students. Superintendent Bryan Thygeson, school principals and classroom teachers advocated for this healthy change.



Food Service Director, Chelsey Newton, developed a list of healthy options available through food service and will be ordering the snacks. Parents will be asked to contribute \$25.00 a year to help cover costs, with a limit of \$50.00 per family.

Thygeson led the way in implementing the program. He reported that it would cost the district about \$40,000 per year to implement the program. The food service department will cover up to \$15,000 of the costs. With additional funds generated from parent contributions and the school carnival, DGF Schools are confident that they can successfully fund and implement the program.